
Don’t restrict access to open records

Written by By Administrator

From the Chippewa Herald, an editorial on the proposed bill  to allow records custodians to
charge for the cost of reviewing and redacting records.
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http://chippewa.com/news/opinion/editorial/our-view-don-t-restrict-access-to-open-records/article_a94299d4-6bc9-11e2-bcbf-0019bb2963f4.html

